
  

 

How will Families get their P-EBT benefits?  
 
Most families with children who applied for 
CalFresh or Medi-Cal do not need to apply. 
They will receive their P-EBT card in the mail 
beginning approximately May 7, 2020 
through May 22, 2020.      
 

 Use it like a debit Card. 
 
Families will get their P-EBT card to use on 
food and groceries.  If you already have 
this card, you do not need to apply online. 
 
Meal Type: Breakfast, Lunch and Supper 

Families with children who are eligible for 
free and reduced priced meals and who do 
not receive their P-EBT card in the mail by 
mail by May 22, 2020 must apply online 
before June 30, 2020 at 
https://www.cdss.ca.gov/home/pandemic-
ebt 
 

   
Meal Locations at the following High 
Schools: 
 
Grossmont, Helix Charter, El Cajon Valley, 
Mount Miguel High, Monte Vista, Santana 
and Steele Canyon           
   

*Students may still pick up to go meals even 
if they have P-EBT Benefits. 
 

 Monday through Friday 10:30 a.m. – 
12:30 p.m. 

 
El Capitan & Granite Hills will start summer feeding 6/8/2020 
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